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Agenda Item 
Item 6. E. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management site 

The LMRWD received the payment application from Meyer Contracting, Inc.  Staff has reviewed the 
documentation and approved payment as authorized by the Board at the November meeting. 

The final amount was more than the bid that was received, because the 3" minus aggregate that was 
needed to stabilize the roadways on the site added to the cost of the project.  The bid amount was 
$384,418.50. The amount of payment that was requested is $412,527.15. This is a difference of $28,108.65.  
All changes are reflected in Change Order 1. 

The Application for Payment No. 1i is attached and a link to Change Order 1 is provided for the Board's 
information. 

ii. Private Dredge Material Placement 
Staff is waiting for LS Marine to give the District the final quantities of material placed on the site.  Once 
received terminal operators will be invoiced. 

Attachments 
Application for Payment No. 1 
Change Order 1, dated November 25, 2020 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 

http://lowermnriverwd.org/application/files/6916/0781/6660/Change_Order_No._1_12022020_executed.pdf





